
From: Sandra Horne [mailto:shorne@wilkes.co.uk]  
Sent: 29 July 2020 14:46 
To: Planning <Planning@exeter.gov.uk> 
Cc: Leenamari Aantaa-Collier <LAantaa-Collier@wilkes.co.uk>; lisafrounks@nhs.net (FROUNKS, Lisa 
(ROYAL DEVON AND EXETER NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)) <lisafrounks@nhs.net>; GOODRIDGE, Ann 
(ROYAL DEVON AND EXETER NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) <a.goodridge@nhs.net> 
Subject: Consultation report - Royal Devon & Exeter NHS Foundation Trust (ROY91/1) 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please find attached consultation responses for the below planning applications on behalf of Royal 
Devon and Exeter NHS Foundation Trust. 
 

 FAO: Howard Smith                      20/0691/FUL     Demolition of existing sport facility and rifle 
range and redevelopment of the site to provide 44 new dwellings, associated car parking, 
amenity space and access. 

 FAO: Paul Jeffrey                           20/0596/OUT    Resubmission of outline application for 
residential development for up to 26 dwellings (All matters reserved except access). 

 FAO: Matthew Diamond              20/0538/OUT    Outline application for up to 105 residential 
dwellings (Approval sought for details of access only, with scale, layout, appearance and 
landscaping all reserved for future consideration). 
 

If you have any queries regarding these reports, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sandra Horne 
The Wilkes Partnership LLP 
41 Church St 
Birmingham 
B3 2RT 
 
Direct Dial: +44 (0) 121 710 5949 
Mobile: +44 (0)7760 432 034 
Fax: +44 (0) 121 233 4546 
Email: shorne@wilkes.co.uk 
http://www.wilkes.co.uk 

 

 
This email is from The Wilkes Partnership Solicitors (incorporating Williamson & Soden and 

Coley & Tilley) 41 Church Street Birmingham B3 2RT.  

 

VAT No GB 110 8330 21  

 

The Wilkes Partnership, Williamson & Soden and Coley & Tilley are trading names of The 

Wilkes Partnership LLP (registered no OC364479) which is authorised and regulated by the 

Solicitors Regulation Authority.  

 

A list of members is available for inspection at our registered office at 41 Church Street, 

Birmingham B3 2RT  

 

In order to comply with recommended precautions regarding the COVID-19 pandemic we 
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have closed our offices. We will continue to provide a service to our clients and 

stakeholders, but we ask for your understanding and assistance during this time. Unless 

absolutely necessary, please do not send documents by post – an email or scan is preferred. 

If something must be sent in hard copy, please send an email confirming that fact to the 

intended recipient (with a scan if possible). Please also send payment electronically rather 

than by cheque.  
 

Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any 

virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure 

that they are actually virus-free.  

 

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom 

it is addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient, you should not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you 

have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by email at 

law@wilkes.co.uk  

 

Please be aware of the increase in Cybercrime and fraud. If you receive an email which 

appears to come from The Wilkes Partnership LLP which provides different bank details to 

the ones which we have already given to you, it is unlikely to be genuine. Please do not reply 

to the email or act on any information contained in it but contact us immediately.  
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